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On April 30 from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. the Sault Tribe Law Enforcement, Tribal Health Division and the Drug 
Enforcement Administration will give the public an opportunity to dispose of old, unwanted and unused 
prescription pills. By properly disposing of the unwanted and unused prescription pills it prevents: 
— The possibility of theft from your home 
— The possibility of abuse 
— Someone in your home accidentally taking a dangerous medication 
— The introduction of drugs into sewer and water systems, which poses a potential problem to our 
environment 
 
This service is FREE and ANONYMOUS, no questions asked. Please bring your medications for disposal 
to the following 
locations: 
— Sault Tribal Health, 2864 Ashmun, Sault Ste. Marie, Mich. 
— St. Ignace Health Center, 1140 N State Street, Suite 2805, St. Ignace, Mich. 
— Manistique Tribal Community Center, 5698 W. HWY 2, Manistique, Mich. 
 
For more information please contact: 
Robert Marchand, Chief of Police, Sault Tribe Police Department, 2175 Shunk Rd., Sault Ste. Marie 
Michigan 49783, (906) 635-6065. 
 
Bonnie Culfa, RN MSN, Health Director, Sault Tribe Health Division, 2864 Ashmun, Sault Ste. Marie 
Michigan 49783, (906) 632-5200. 


